
Matters Arising from the Minutes of the Previous Meeting held on February 28th 2018
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Draft articles and terms of reference for the residents’ forums actions.

Wording as agreed at the previous Residents’ Forum meeting was incorporated into the draft terms 
of reference. The terms of reference have been agreed by the Full Council.
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Air Quality ASR Update 2017. Clarification of the figures coloured red and orange

The following clarifies the question raised by some residents as to the meaning of colour coding on 
the update paper circulated at the meeting.

Red means exceeds air quality objective 40 µg³.

Orange means above the level DEFRA advise Local Authority should be monitoring the Air Quality 
36 µg³ but below 40 µg³. 
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The management of Brocks Hill Centre as yet has not been signed over to SLM company 
management. Consequently, there is no information currently available with regards to savings.

Siting of a bench at Florence Wragge Way

The request for additional funds of £435.00 to conclude the placing and installation of the bench 
was endorsed by PFD (Policy, Finance and Delivery) Committee on 2nd May 2018 .
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Placing of a litter bin sited on Fludes Lane on an area between Sainsbury Store and 
Fairfield Road.

Following Council investigation as to the feasibility of moving the double size litterbin on Fludes 
Lane, and placing it on the pavement between Sainsbury store and Fairfield Road, officers 
concurred that: the litter bin cannot be re-sited on the pavement as; bin is a double bin, made 
specifically for Fludes Lane and is very well used. It was acknowledged that a single bin could 
definitely usefully be placed on the pavement between Sainsbury Store and Fairfield Road to deal 
with the litter issue as long as the Forum was open to paying for its purchase and installation.
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Siting of the Sandhurst Road Commemorative Stones

A proposal for the costing to mount the stones along with an interpretation panel was agreed to the 
sum of £1,00 on, 28th February 2018 and endorsed by PFD ( Policy, ,Finance and Delivery) 
Committee on May 2nd 2018.A design with words and a drawing is required from the Forum to 
submit to the Council`s furniture officer. This is in progress.
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Oadby Community Response Group Application to fund a community leaflet

A proposal for the design and printing of a community leaflet costing £1,574.88 was endorsed by 
the PFD Committee on May 2nd 2018.

Oadby Library Service Changes is on the agenda for discussion. 

It has been concluded that as Phoenix Therapy Service was not requested to agree to provide a 
written report before the new funding regime was put in place a subsequent report request is not 
required.


